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Preschool 

Background:

Peggy Nielsen, a preschool teacher at Jacobson, started the year with a program that looked 
different from the past. Because of numbers and other factors, it was recommended and the 
board approved two 3-year-old classes (not one) for 20 students (not 14). These students have 
been engaged in early learning two times per week. When Peggy noticed her students growing 
and in need of enhanced services, she approached administration and requested another day be 
added to the schedule of any preschooler interested and able to attend. We are grateful for Peggy 
and other teachers for their ongoing dedication and support of students and families. 

Recommendation:

I recommend that the approves to add another day of Preschool open to any preschooler 
interested and able to attend. 


